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Have Yourself a Merry Little Advent

Even before the Thanksgiving turkey hits the table, songs about a white Christmas hit the airways. Light posts in downtown Sheboygan have already been festively decorated. Salvation Army ringers are greeting us at the stores. We in America seem to celebrate Christmas earlier and earlier. But, before Christmas arrives we have the wonderful season of Advent. Advent begins Sunday, December 3rd. This is a season of waiting. We wait to celebrate that glorious season of Christmas. As we wait, we are called as Christians to hear God’s Word and sing His praises. 

There will be ample opportunity over this Advent Season to hear about Jesus Christ who came to save all people from their sins. As is tradition, we will have midweek services during Advent with suppers. We will have three midweek services and Sunday (December, 24) will act as our final Advent service. This year’s midweek sermon series is titled “For Unto Us a Son is Given” borrowing the language of Isaiah 9.  These midweek services are crafted around three important sons of promise (Isaac, Samuel, John) and will end with the fulfillment in C[image: image1.png]Luther Memorial Ev.
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hrist. Here is the midweek sermon series schedule:

12/6 Midweek 1  “A son named Isaac”

12/13 Midweek 2  “A son named Samuel”

12/20 Midweek 3  “A son named John”

12/24 Fourth Sunday in Advent  “A Son named Jesus”

Our work schedules are hectic, there’s never enough time to shop, and those cookies won’t bake themselves. We all lead extremely busy lives. But let this season of Advent slow you down, don’t let it pass so quickly, listen each week to how God has come to His people in the person of Jesus Christ. John 1:14 reminds us “And the Word became flesh and dwelt among us.” The colors of the Church change to blue in Advent. Blue is the color of the sky, reminding us how God came down from heaven and was born of the Virgin Mary. Blue also reminds us that the Lord will return from heaven on the Last Day. Prepare and wait this Advent Season by attending these midweek services which will strengthen and encourage your faith. After this season of waiting, Christmas will arrive! Our Christmas Eve service will be at 7 pm on December 24 and Christmas Day (with Holy Communion) will be at 9 a.m. 

Have yourself a merry little Advent!

In Christ, 

Pastor Barkley

